
Errata 23rd February 2015

The Administration of the Littleham & 
Landcross Community Web Site apologises for 
the wrongful attribution of the Littleham Bus 
Service cuts that recently appeared on this 
page. The cuts referred to are proposed by 
Devon County Council NOT Torridge District 
Council as originally stated. We regret any 

inconvenience this error might have caused. It 
has now been rectified.

The Administrator - 23rd February 2015
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